
  

          September 23rd, 2025 

 

THE REGIONAL DISTRICT OF OKANAGAN-SIMILIKAMEEN (RDOS) 

ADVERTISEMENT 

NARAMATA WATER SUPPLY ASSESSMENT AND FEASIBILITY STUDY  

RFP-RDOS-25-WATER SERVICES-061 

The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS) is seeking proposals from qualified 
Proponents to complete a feasibility study and cost-benefit analysis of recommissioning the 
Robinson Creek and Naramata Creek as irrigation sources. 
 
The successful proponent will need to analyze the existing infrastructure based on its current 

condition, collect data to confirm the upgrades, maintenance and or decommissioning of the 

Naramata Water System, assess the viability of twinning the irrigation system under the 

current condition and develop a prioritized implementation plan.  

This will enable the RDOS to maximize the amount of water available for agricultural use and 

eliminate or reduce the need to treat and pump non-domestic water. It will also potentially 

increase the efficiency of the water distribution process, creating redundancies in the system 

that will benefit the whole community. 

This RFP document describes the services sought by the Regional District and sets out the 

RDOS’s RFP process, basic proposal requirements and the evaluation criteria the Regional 

District intends to use to select a preferred proposal. 

For full details regarding this opportunity, please visit the RDOS Bonfire portal 

rdos.bonfirehub.ca. 

ELECTRONIC SUBMISSIONS ONLY 

Submissions will only be accepted, online, through the Bonfire portal. Hand delivered, 

emailed and/or fax submissions will not be accepted. 



All submissions must be received through the Bonfire portal on or before 2:00 PM, Local 

Time, October 24th, 2025. 

Respondents must be registered vendors on the RDOS Bonfire portal to issue a response to 

this opportunity and/or receive addenda or other important notifications. The RDOS does not 

accept any responsibility for missing addenda, notifications or misunderstandings when the 

source documents were downloaded from any other website or portal, other than the RDOS 

Bonfire portal rdos.bonfirehub.ca. 

It is the responsibility of the Respondent to acknowledge all addenda issued through the 

RDOS Bonfire portal rdos.bonfirehub.ca. 


